

Harrowbarrow School

Newsletter

Friday 5th November 2021

For up to date information and copies of all letters sent home, please view the school website at www.harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk

Ready, Steady, Run!



The cross country season got under way again on Friday 15th October. Well done to Charlie, Phoebe, Taylor, Hannah, Alannah, Holly, Amie, Sophie, Ellie and Daisy, who all competed at the Great Trethew run. Judging by the bright, white state of their T-shirts, this photograph must have been taken before the race!

Volunteers Needed

Are you or another family member, such as a grandparent, able to give a little time to the school to support children's reading? We are looking for people to hear children read or to read stories to individuals/small groups, depending on their preference. All volunteers will need to undertake the usual safeguarding checks. Please contact Elaine Moyle in the school office if this is something you are interested in: emoyle@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk



Remember, remember!
The fifth of November,
Gunpowder treason and plot;
I know of no reason
Why the Gunpowder treason
Should ever be forgot!

PLEASE REMEMBER THE FIREWORK CODE IF ATTENDING EVENTS THIS WEEKEND.

What have you done for the first time?



Well done to Amie and Sophie, who walked 16 miles, over two days, with their cub group at half term. Dan and Hannah also took part, but covered a staggering 33 miles.

The weather conditions were pretty extreme so it is good to note that Amie and Sophie took every care to avoid the puddles!

If you've done something amazing, or for the first time, why not share it with everyone through our newsletter?

Reminder

On Tuesday 9th November we are holding a parents' meeting for EYFS and KS1 parents about the Read Write Inc scheme that we use for the teaching of phonics. There will be two meetings - one for EYFS parents in Class 1 with Mr Ottewell-Taylor and one for Year 1 and Year 2 parents with Mrs Kalarus and Miss Pinfield in Class 2. During this time, you will be able to find out more about the scheme and how it is used in school. The meetings will start at 3.15 and will last for about 30 minutes. Childcare will be offered during this time in the covered playground with Mr Watts.



Jack and Toby enjoy
their toasted
Marshmallows
(above).
Lowenna and Sophia model their
designer underpants. They made
these after reading
the story Dinosaurs
Love Underpants



Dates for your diary

9.11.21 - Infant Read Write Inc meetings for parents and carers

23.11.21 - Class 1 parent/carer consultations

24.11.21 - Class 4 parent/carer consultations

25.11.21 - Class 3 parent/carer consultations

26.11.21 - Class 2 parent/carer consultations